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         17th August 2015 

 

Update Product Label Changes/approval agency updates 

 

Dear Sales Channel Partner, 

 

 

As has been announced in several previous notifications, Bel Fuse acquired Power-One power solutions 

division in June 2014 and that subsequent to this, updates would occur in logos, documentation, web-sites, 

product labels, packaging agency approvals, datasheets and general documentation. 

 

Most products manufactured from June 2015 will now have logos from Bel Power Solutions and relevant 

agency approvals, rather than older Power-One labels.  This comprises most standard products in the 

portfolio.  Some custom products may be dealt with individually depending on specific requirements. 

 

Until existing inventory is depleted, both within Bel Power Solutions and our distribution channel partners, 

situations can arise where both styles of labels may exist in the same shipment.  The possibility of this 

potential situation will decline over time as all older inventory is depleted.  

 

In the interim, if you have any questions or special requirements relative to these updates, please do not 

hesitate to contact your Bel Power Solutions sales representative or customer service representative.   

 

We would also like to take this opportunity to thank you for your past business and to assure you of our 

commitment to becoming your power supply partner of choice going forward. 

 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Dara Crowe 

Product Manager 

Bel Power Solutions 
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